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Charter Township of Bangor 

Fire Department Infrastructure Committee  

January 31, 2024 

4:30 p.m. 

 

PRESENT:   Karie Wardynski, Mike Galloner, Mike Sarnowski, Tracy Koch, Brian Taylor, Ed Martin, 

Tim Banaszak 

 

K. Wardynski called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m. 

 

Moved by K. Wardynski, supported by T. Banaszak, to approve the January 4, 2024, committee 

minutes as presented. Motion carried – All in favor. 

 

M. Galloner stated that the wants and needs lists for the RFP were coming along and he should 

have it ready by the next committee meeting. 

 

There was general discussion about additional station tours. M. Galloner will be meeting with 

some other Fire Chiefs on 2/1/24 and will discuss touring their stations. 

 

M. Sarnowski brought up mold/asbestos abatement grants, stating that once the building is cleared 

of those, the Fire Fighters could use it for training purposes before the full demolition. 

 

M. Sarnowski also asked if we could have access to the property in order to test out some station 

footprints. K. Wardynski will check with the State to see if we can access it now, or need to wait 

until the deed is finalized.  

 

M. Galloner contacted MDOT to follow up on questions about using Columbian Street and 

MDOT told him that it would be up to the Township. T. Banaszak mentioned we may need to redo 

that road to ensure it can handle the fire trucks. 

 

The next meeting was set for February 27, 2024 at 4:30 p.m. 

 

Being no further business, the Fire Department Infrastructure Committee Meeting adjourned at 

4:47 p.m. 

 

Submitted by, 

 

Karie Wardynski      

 

 


